
 

 

 

 

       

 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 

• Half Term – 31st Oct – 16th Dec

• Anti Violence Bee at SA – 8th

November

• Armistice Day – 11th November

Click here to view our term dates. 

Click here to view our latest news articles. 

Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@ShrewsburyAcademy for a wealth of 
content, from student, staff and school 
celebrations, to competitions. We encourage 
you to get interactive with our posts! 

To hear about news from across the Trust, 
why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
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Dear Parents and Carers 

“If we are true to ourselves, we cannot be false to anyone” 
By William Shakespeare 

 It is great to see the students back in school for the Autumn term and to see our Year 7s 
settling into secondary education.   

I am excited to announce that West Mercia Police will be visiting site with the Manchester Anti-
Violence Bee in the coming week.  This is very similar to the Knife Angel, made up of weapons 
that have been removed from the streets of Manchester and truly is a sight to see.  West 
Mercia will be on site to answer any questions from our students. 

As we approach the build up to Christmas, I would like to thank both our students and parents 
for your ongoing support and look forward to a successful half term. 

   Miss Julie Johnson 
Headteacher 

Saturday, 5th November 2022 

Operations – Mr Parkin 

We are delighted to share that our new catering provider, Taylor Shaw, took over the catering operation here at 

Shrewsbury Academy on Monday, 31st October. 

As we near the end of our first week, I wanted to share some images of the new food with you. I am sure you will 

agree that the look of the meals on offer to students is much improved. 

These improvements will continue with, sweet treats and sandwiches being reintroduced back into break times as 

from Monday, 7th November. 

We welcome all feedback on the new food provision, so if you or your child has any comments, please email Nick 

Parkin directly on nick.parkin@shr.mmat.co.uk.  

CONGRATULATIONS! 

We would like to congratulate Reece 
Somers on successfully achieving his 
Level One Mechanics Award. This is an 
amazing accolade – well done Reece! 

Following a ‘Name our new dining area’ Student Voice, Ruby Wallis, 

successfully named our new eatery, ‘Academy Eats’.  Ruby received 

a gift voucher and her named suggestion in signage form.  Thank 

you to all those who made suggestions – we appreciate our student 

view. 

Anti-Violence Bee – The Manchester Anti-Violence Bee will be situated on site on 8th November accompanied 

by West Mercia. Photographs of this will follow in the next bulletin. 
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